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To All Assembly Members and Major Tom Morphet,

I am writing to urge you all to act quickly on the issue of the Lutak Dock, to send in a small dock alternative design
to Robin Reich ASAP for inclusion in an Environmental Assessment under the National Environmental Protection
Act.   The design needs to be a scaled down, simplified, and less costly version over its life time from what was
originally designed.  We as taxpayers, do not want to be responsible for paying the high costs for years to come
because our government chose to build an oversized expensive dock, an overkill for what we need here in Haines.

Please send in an updated smaller alternative dock design for an EA to get us back on track.

thank you

Elizabeth Van Burgh
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